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March 23, 2022

Carl Sidney

Chair, Yukon Fish and Willdife Management Board
Box 31104

Whitehorse, YT Y1A 5P7

Dear Mr. Sidney,

Re: Dall Sheep Adaptive Management - Game Management Zone 7 East

Thank you for your March 10, 2022, letter of support of our proposed changes to the sheep
Permit Hunt Authorization allocations for Game Management Zone 7 East. Your collaboration on
the design of the 2020 and 2021 Zone 7 east sheep hunter surveys helped informed this
decision and was much appreciated.

Sincerely,
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Nils Clarke
Minister of Environment

(o of Graham Van Tighiem, Executive Director, Yukon Fish and Wildlife Management Board
Marc Cattet, Directer Fish and Wildlife



